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Ross Baker is an accomplished operations and project management leader with nearly two 
decades of experience in the nuclear and automation sectors. He currently serves as 
Director of Operations – Nuclear at ATS Corporation, leading large-scale automation 
projects that support both Canadian and international nuclear industries. In this role, he 
oversees operational strategy, project execution, and service delivery, while driving 
innovation and efficiency in highly regulated environments. Previously, Ross spent over six 
years at BWXT Canada, advancing from Project Manager to Manager of Field Services 
Engineering, where he managed complex projects and field engineering services. With 
expertise in nuclear operations, automation solutions, and project delivery, Ross is 
recognized for driving operational excellence and leading high-performing teams in critical 
infrastructure industries.  

I am seeking the opportunity to serve on the OCNI Board of Directors to help strengthen 
Canada’s nuclear supply chain and ensure the continued growth and success of our 
industry. I bring nearly 10 years of experience in Ontario’s nuclear sector, including 
leadership roles in field service program management and engineering services, as well as 
the past several years focused on automation and technology-driven solutions that 
support the evolving needs of our industry. This combination of hands-on technical 
expertise and program leadership has provided me with a broad perspective on the 
challenges and opportunities facing our sector. If elected, I will work to advance innovation 
and competitiveness by supporting the adoption of new technologies that enhance safety, 
efficiency, and global opportunities. I am also committed to strengthening workforce 
development to ensure we build the talent pipeline required for future industry growth, 
while ensuring that OCNI continues to deliver value to members through advocacy, 
collaboration, and expanded opportunities both domestically and internationally. My 
professional experience has allowed me to work closely with utilities, partners, and 
suppliers across the supply chain, and I am dedicated to bringing this perspective to the 
Board to ensure OCNI continues to empower its members and help the Canadian nuclear 
industry thrive. It would be an honour to serve, and I respectfully ask for your support. 


